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From: Arlene Goss 
Sent: Monday, 29 August 2016 1:29 p.m.
To: 'cgb1953@yahoo.com'
Subject: Response to LGOIMA request
 
29-Aug-2016
 
Chris Baker
Email address
cgb1953@yahoo.com
 
Dear Mr Baker,
 
Official information request for INFORMATION ON LANDSCAPES/VIEW SHAFTS ETC
 
I refer to your official information request dated 25-August-2016 for any/all provision
 relevant to protecting “landscapes” “view shafts” and/or “amenity values” in rural
 residential and/or coastal living type or equivalent zones.
 
The information you have requested can be found on our website at this address:
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/volume-1
 
Look at Volume 1, sections 6 and 14.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact the planning
 department at planning@dcc.govt.nz.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 

mailto:/O=DUNEDIN CITY COUNCIL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ARLENE GOSS20E
mailto:Janet.Leong@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:cgb1953@yahoo.com
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/volume-1
mailto:planning@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/DunedinCityCouncil
http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council

Q sunan
Seonor




